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My Dear Tamala Krishna. Please accept my blessings. | beg to acknowledge receipt of your
letter dated October 12, 1969 along with the copy of the West Coast president's report of the
meeting held at Berkeley. Gradually this meeting should develop into a committee of the West
Coast presidents, and similarly there should be one for the East Coast, so in the future we can
form a central governing body for the whole institution. Therefore the management should be
done very cautiously so that everyone is satisfied in their autonomous managing capacity. Of
course, the central point is the order of the Spiritual Master, and | am very glad that you are
trying to give importance to this aspect of management.

The difficulty is sometimes things are interpreted in a manner dovetailing one's own sense
gratification. | have got this personal experience in my Guru Maharaja's institution. Different
Godbrothers took the words of Guru Maharaja in different interpretations for sense gratification
and the whole mission disrupted. This is still going on for the last 40 years without any proper
settlement. | am always afraid of this crack, but | am sure if our aim is to serve Krishna sincerely
and the Spiritual Master simultaneously, that will be our success. That means serve Krishna
and the Spiritual Master simultaneously with equal faith and serious vow, and then success is
sure. Yourself, Gargamuni, Brahmananda and the others are intelligent. You should always deal
things so tactfully that people may not fall away. Every living being is important in Krishna
Conscious service, and we must take all precautions that one may not fall away. (Letter, Srila
Prabhupada )




